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We care about your hearing!
Professional Arts Building

99 Sinclair Ave., Suite 210, Georgetown
905-873-6642

Serving the community of Halton Hills and surrounding areas since 1992

The Georgetown

Dear people of Halton Hills;

During these uncertain times, rest assured we
remain open to serve you. We have adjusted services
according to the guidance by Health Canada.

Please call for an appointment. We are not accepting
walk ins at this time.

We handle every call on an individual basis to best
handle each person’s needs.

Social distancing in clinic with one appointment per
time slot in waiting room.

If necessary, I offer mailbox drops as well!

Take care, be safe and know this will pass.
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Business (not quite)
as usual..

By Cory Soal
R.H.A.D.

$949,900

Fabulous Charleston built raised bungalow, 1728 sqft, private lot backing
onto trees, full in-law suite with above grade windows & separate entrance.

Hardwood floors, granite counters, updated main bath, freshly painted
thru-out, full double car garage.

181 Tanners Drive, aCTOn$1,350,000

Fantastic 5 bedroom home with 3900 sqft + 1100 sqft finished basement on
one of Georgetowns most sought after streets. Gorgeous kitchen & master
ensuite renovations, main floor 5th bedroom/office with adjacent 4 piece

bath. Call me for more details.

47 Craig CresCenT, geOrgeTOwn

visit www.jodiemcgucken.com • jodie@jodiemcgucken.com

Wonderful layout for this 3211 sqft home with fabulous views of greenspace,
stunning backyard oasis with salt water pool, waterfall, diving rock and

cabana bar. Walkout finished basement. Renovated kitchen with
quartz counters and main floor office.

30 BOwman sTreeT, geOrgeTOwnNEW PRICE
$1,399,900

sold
!

Your home has a New Price in this Spring Market!
Call me for a complimentary Home Evaluation.

Lovely Westminster model,
2395 sqft + finished basement,

4+1 bedrooms, 2.5 baths
(rough-in for 3 piece in the basement)
separate main floor living room could

double as an office. Lovely mature
landscaping, quiet street, walking

distance to 3 schools, parks & trails...

Great layout for this 5 bedroom,
3.5 bath home with 9’ ceilings on
the main floor, hardwood floors,
open concept living + finished
basement on a quiet street in

Georgetown South.

110 ForsytH CrEs. Dr Halton Hills
list PriCE $1,149,900

49 MEaDowlark Dr, GEorGEtown
$1,175,000

This month we've found
two more very dedicated
members of Hillsview Ac-
ton.

Marj McDonough joined
in 1995 while still working at
the Acton Pharmacy. On
Tuesday mornings she
would work at the reception
desk, then work at the phar-
macy in the afternoons. She
retired from the pharmacy
at the age of 70.

She has been on the fund-
ing committee for 20 years
and co-ordinated the penny
table raffles at the Christ-
mas and spring bazaars.
She was on the board for

many years in various posi-
tions, including the social
chair.

She enjoys having lunch
and playing bingo on Friday
afternoons, and can't wait
until things return to nor-
mal. She said she volun-
teers because she enjoys
"giving back and meeting
people."

Our second volunteer is
Pat English. She told me
that when she retired in
2012, she found herself be-
coming "a bit of a recluse"
with unexpected time on
her hands. 

She felt she would like to

meet new people, so she
started by working at the re-
ception desk. She also helps
with the various teas, in-
cluding the birthday, fash-
ion show, Christmas and
spring bazaar teas. 

She is on the funding
committee and was on the
phone committee. 

She was on the board
from 2014 to 2020 as the re-
ception chair. She enjoys
the music programs and
movies as well as the bone
builder exercise class.

We wish to extend our
deepest condolences to the
families of Lillian Wain-
wright, Jean Brown-
McBrien and Dobbie Friz-
zell. They will be missed at
the centre.

Our annual general
meeting was held on Tues-
day, April 6. We thank Joan
Isky for her service to the
centre as she finished her
term on the board. A wel-
come to Dora Jeffries as she

joins the board; we look for-
ward to working with her. 

Here we are at the cross-
roads again as we move into
lockdown. The centre's li-
brary is still open and the
Zoom programs are hap-
pening. To stay up to date
with what is happening,
please keep in touch with
the centre.

Your patience is required
when signing up by phone
for the programs.

David McLean is the
president of the Hillsview
Active Living Centre in
Acton. He can be reached at
david@mcleanweb.ca.

OPINION

RECOGNIZING MARJ AND PAT'S DEDICATION
THEIR EFFORTS
AT HILLSVIEW 
ACTON ARE GREATLY
APPRECIATED,
WRITES 
DAVID MCLEAN DAVID MCLEAN
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